
                                                                                                                     
 

 
 
 
 

Cottingham Road 
Corby 

Northamptonshire 
NN17 1TD 

t 01536 213100 
enquiries@corbytechnicalschool.org 

Principal 
Angela Reynolds 

 
11th April 2023 

 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
Following our Year 9 options evening event which gave many of you a better insight into Corby 
Technical School, we are keen to gather your thoughts and ideas, and have therefore created an 
anonymous survey for you to complete. We value this feedback highly, as we understand the unique 
perspective you have on your child's experiences of school, and we will be using the information to 
shape future actions and priorities for the school community. 
 
There are four sections for you to complete: 
 

About your child – some quick questions to support our analysis 
Curriculum – questions about what your child learns at school 
Enrichment and Personal Development – questions about co-curricular activities, trips, and 
the ways in which the school develops students’ character 
Your child’s wellbeing – about the provision in place at school to support your child’s health  

 
The survey should take on average 10 minutes to fill in. We would really appreciate it if you would take 
this time to complete it by clicking here. As this survey is anonymous, if you would like to discuss any of 
this in more detail, please contact enquiries@corbytechnicalschool.org. 
 
Many thanks for your continuous efforts in working alongside us support your child. 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

 
 
Mrs A Reynolds 
Principal 
 
 

https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=aTV__O7lDE2EyoO4Qal3IK6a8llEaNFEl8l7wrfA0utURUxLQVRaUjlBNUlCOTk3WjBGUEdFUFlCSi4u
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